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Comments: Your power line project is an EXTREME DANGER to Minturn residence and wildlife. Please refer to
the attached article of your Holy Cross power lines starting a fire in September of 2018 in Basalt. The article is a
reminder that power lines spark FOREST FIRES! A Holy Cross line coming through Minturn has a REAL threat
of fire danger. This threatens our families and our wildlife. The Elk and other wildlife do not want you destroying
and constructing these lines through their habitat! Your helicopter flying through very close to their habitat,
scoping out where you can put your lines, does not help the animals either! As usual, developers, power
companies, and all the other greedy people are trying to ruin our quiet, peaceful small town and wildlife habitat.
How can we not feel taken advantage of...



